GOVERNMENT FUNDING — OUT OF SCHOOL CARE AND RECREATION PROGRAMMES

The Committee considered a report from the Recreation and Arts Team Leader and the Children’s
Advocate that provided information on new government funding for Out of School Programmes.

The Committee decided:

1. To consider continuing to support current levels of Leisure and Community Relations Units’
operational funding for Out of School Programmes when considering the 2003/04 Annual Plan,
pending a report on the impact of government funding for this area in Christchurch (June,
2003).

2. That the Community Relations Manager be asked to prepare an evaluation report on Out of
School Programmes on a metropolitan basis.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


